
 

11 March 2022 

YEAR 6 BOMBER JACKET 
 
Dear Parents & Caregivers, 

 

The Year 6 Bomber Jackets are now available to order for 2022.  

The jacket has the school logo printed on the right hand side of the front of the jacket. 

On the back of the jacket is a 2022 printed school emblem with the school name. 

 
This is a wonderful memento for the end of primary school and given the  
colour and design are in keeping with the school uniform, may be worn 
at any time during the year. 

 
If you wish to purchase a bomber jacket, please complete the 

order form below and return it to the Administration Office.  

Sizing is the same as the regular school bomber jacket. Please 

select carefully as these are a special order and non-

refundable. Orders close Friday 25 MARCH 2022. 

Sincerely, 

 

Michelle McCauley                                        Brian J Dill 
Assistant Principal                                                                       Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

YEAR 6 BOMBER JACKET ORDER 
 

Student Name:  Class:   
 
 

SIZE 8 10 12 14/XS 16/S 18/M Price TOTAL 
Quantity       $50 each $ 

GRAND TOTAL $ 

 

Signature Parent/Caregiver:  Date:    
 

Please pay with the secure Parent Online Payment (POP) system on our school website under the MAKE A 
PAYMENT.  Alternatively you can pay with cash or cheque to the school office. 

ORDERS CLOSE FRIDAY 25 MARCH 2022.  

 
     Please write your POP receipt number here ________________ 

 
      


